
Greetings Standifer Gap Parents, 

We are excited to announce that we have the opportunity to implement a new support 
program into our school this year. By partnering with Southern Adventist University and 
Collegedale Academy we will receive some services from a Master’s of Social Work Intern, Ms. 
Bree Adams.  She will support services for our students, teachers, and parents.  

A printed pamphlet is being sent home with your child which gives a brief introduction of 
Ms. Adams as well as outlining in more detail what support services Ms. Adams will be able to 
offer our students and families. We are excited to bring Ms. Adams into our school to come 
alongside our teachers and be able to better support your child through their academic journey as 
well as their spiritual, physical, and emotional journey. Ms. Adams will join us this Friday 
(9.23.22) for chapel and then make brief stops in the classrooms to start to getting to know the 
students.  

Ms. Adams is under the supervision of Mrs. Ancheta-Reinhardt, MSW who is the school 
counselor at Collegedale Academy (elementary and middle).  Mrs. Nissen (Runyan) who is the 
family ministries coordinator for the Standifer Gap church and also counselor in our area will 
also be available as another support for our school and Ms. Adams. If you have any questions, 
feel free to contact myself, Ms. Adams, Mrs. Nissen, or Mrs. Ancheta (contact information on 
printed pamphlet). 


